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Dear Chesterbrook Academy Families 
 

 

We are welcoming fall and all the enjoyable activites that come with it! 
We are in awe that the summer has flown by. Yet, October and 
November has some exciting programs coming up for all ages. During 
the week of October 7th – 13th, we will be promoting Fire Safety Week 
by having or local Fire Department come visit the children on Friday 
October 13th at 3:30 pm. We would like to invite you to our Trunk-or-
Treat event on October 31st at 3:30 pm. This year we are asking for 
candy donations before the event to help accumulate enough candy 
for the event. All treats must be nut free!  

November will be no exception – here at CBA we are continuing with 
our mission to make 2018-2019 academic year the best one yet. 
There are many events and programs planned. We will have our Fall 
Festival on Saturday November 10th between 10:00 am – 1:00 pm; 
join us for a morning of fun with a moon bounce and games, for 
details to come soon. CBA will be closed on Veterans Day, Monday 
November 12th. For the week of Thanksgiving we will have sign-up 
sheets on each classroom door please state if your child will be 
attending that week. This way we can determine if we will have limited 
school hours if this is the case we will send emails and post on 
tadpoles.  

We look forward to the fun months we have planned ahead!   

 

 

  
Upcoming Dates 

October 13th at 3:30 Firetruck Visit  

October 19th Picture Day  

October 22nd – 26th Principal’s 
Conference 

October 31st Trunk – or- Treat 3:30 
pm  

November 10th – Fall Festival  

November 11th – 19th – Book Fair  

November 12th – School Closed  

November 19th Thanksgiving Dinner 
at 4:00 pm  

November 22nd – School Closed   

 

 

   

Pre-K A using the parachute on the playground 


